
Dear licensing team, 

 

  

This email confirms police have received the application for a premises licence and the DPS consent 

form for the above premises. 

 

  

With the additional conditions agreed below on the application to promote the crime and disorder 

licensing objective, there are no police objections. 

 

  

 

 

Chris Brooks 

 

Licensing Officer 

 

Norfolk Constabulary 


